
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

 

 
 Friday 4th July 2025 

Miss Holroyd 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

I am writing to let you know that Miss Holroyd will be leaving us at the end of this year. While we 
are devastated to lose her, we are also very excited for the opportunity she has coming up! Miss 
Holroyd is moving with her family (and Rex the cat!) to teach Year 3 at an International school in 
Dubai. This is an amazing opportunity for Miss Holroyd and we know she will be successful - her 
new class will be very lucky to have her. 

Please join us in wishing her the best of luck - we’ll miss you Miss Holroyd! 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
  

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery                                    ​                                                                      Thornton Road, Fairweather Green, 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley                                                                                              Bradford, West Yorkshire, BD8 0HJ 
 
​                                                                                                                                                T: (01274) 488 703 
                                                                                                                                                              E: office@chps.paymat.org 
                                                                                                                                                              www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk 

mailto:office@crossleyhallprimary.co.uk
http://www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk

